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About Parksville ― Located on Vancouver Island's sheltered east coast, 12,000 residents call Parksville their home.  

Parksville offers a quality lifestyle with many activities. We are committed to being the city of choice for ourselves and future  
generations in a clean, safe, friendly, economically viable and sustainable environment. 
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City of Parksville Holiday Closures 
 
City of Parksville offices will be closed on December 25, December 26, and January 1. On  
December 27, City Hall offices at the Parksville Civic and Technology Centre will be open for 
limited service and members of Council will be available for public inquiries.  
 
Public works is on call during all non-working hours, including weekends and holidays. For 
afterhours public works emergency, residents should call 250 248-6144 (4 pm to 8 am, Monday to 
Friday and weekends and holidays).  
 
During the two weeks of Christmas and New Year’s, City offices will be open regular business hours 
on December 23, 24, December 27 (PCTC only with limited service), December 30, 31, January 2 
and January 3.  
 
The City wishes to take this opportunity to wish our residents and visitors Merry Christmas and a 
healthy, happy and prosperous 2014. 
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For more information: 

Mayor Chris Burger    250 954-4661 
Debbie Tardiff, Communications Officer 250 954-3073 
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